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Dear Costco Member,

Costco records indicate that you purchased Costco item #1347041, Australian Botanical
Natural Goats Milk Soap between August 3, 2020 and August 20, 2020.

It has come to our attention that some packages may have the presence of a common
red flour beetle. Please return any affected product to your local Costco for a full
refund.

This beetle appears to have entered the product packaging during transit after it left our
facility. It is harmless to humans and does not seek or use soap as a food source.

Please contact Apperley Holdings Pty Ltd with any questions at 866-875-0535, Monday-
Friday, from 8:00 am - 5:00 pm ET.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

Best Regards,
Scott Apperley
Australian Botanical Soap



